
From: lewis derosa
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: please approve northern pass
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 9:12:00 AM

lewis derosa
41 pitman rd
e hampstead, NM 03826

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

northern pass will provide clean power to New Hampshire.  As you know New Hampshire has very high
electric rates especially for business.  We need cheaper power

Approve Northern Pass

Sincerely,
lewis derosa
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